
From: Mersmann, Calley <CMersmann@clevelandohio.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 11:19 AM 
To: Patricia J. Britt <pbritt@clevelandcitycouncil.org>; Kerry McCormack 
<kmccormack@clevelandcitycouncil.org> 
Cc: DeRosa, James D. <jderosa@clevelandohio.gov>; Roberts, Kevin P <kroberts2@clevelandohio.gov>; 
Aston, Patricia <PAston@clevelandohio.gov>; Davis, Sarah <SDavis2@clevelandohio.gov> 
Subject: Shared Mobility  
 
 
Clerk Britt and Transportation Committee Chair McCormack, 
 
Pursuant to CCO 517.071 Shared Mobility Grants and Contributions, I am reporting the Director 
of Capital Project's acceptance of a contribution of 279 installed bicycle racks and 71 signs for 
shared mobility parking hubs at 71 locations across the City of Cleveland from Cuyahoga 
County, stemming from jointly-pursued TLCI implementation grant funding from NOACA. 
These materials are valued at approximately $170,000. 
 
More information about the parking hubs and this project, should you be curious, is available 
here: https://www.clevelandohio.gov/shared-mobility-hubs. This project has been in 
development for several years and we are excited to have them installed across the city this 
spring and summer! 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need further information. 
 
Best, 
 

 

Calley Mersmann 
Director, City Planning 
Office 216-664-2952  
Cell 216-857-1466 
Web clevelandohio.gov   
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